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Notice To Bidders 
  

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC FACILITIES 

SOUTHCOAST REGION DESIGN AND ENGINEERING SERVICES 

6860 GLACIER HIGHWAY 

JUNEAU, ALASKA  99801-7999 

TELEPHONE:  (907) 465-4489 

FAX:  (907) 465-4238 

  

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS AND OTHERS INTERESTED IN PROJECT NO.  

SFHWY00054; Preventive Maintenance Luminaire Replacement 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS- 1 February 4, 2019 

 
 

This transmittal consists of One (1) page including this cover sheet.  If it is unreadable or clarification 

is needed, contact the Southcoast Regional Contracts Office immediately. 
 

 

The Bid Documents are clarified as follows: 

 

 
 

1. Q: Please review the project cost estimate for accuracy. 
 

A:  The cost estimate is within the estimated range for the project. 

 

 

 
 

2. Q: Please clarify the expected level of traffic control required for this work, per location. If 

different for hours of operation for each location. Assuming Egan Drive would have a higher level 

of control, but would you expect lane closures versus shoulder work?  
 

A:  There are a few locations that will require more traffic control, such as work at or near an 

intersections. If work can be done as shoulder work that is acceptable and the appropriate 

signage and personnel would then be used for shoulder work. If a part of a lane has to be taken 

to do the work then a full work zone will need to be set up and proper signs and personnel must 

be used. The winning bidder must submit a traffic control plan for each work zone. Work 

should be scheduled for off peak hours. Peak hours would be M-F 6:30 AM to 8:30 AM and 

4:00 PM to 6:00 PM.  Reference the MUTCD for required traffic control. 
 

 

 

 
 

This Notice to Bidders does not require acknowledgement. 


